
THE CATHOLIC PARISH OF RUTLAND        
ST JOSEPH, OAKHAM &  

ST THOMAS OF CANTERBURY, EXTON 
 

Parish Priest: Rev Canon Stephen Dye – email:  stephendye@btinternet.com 
Presbytery, Station Road, Oakham LE15 6QU - Tel: 01572 722308  

Rev Deacon Raymond Keogh - Tel: 01572 755360 

Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity 
3rd June Vigil Mass Saturday 4.30 pm St Joseph Gemma Dugdale’s Intentions 

4th June 
Solemnity of the Most 

Holy Trinity 
Sunday 

9.00 am St Thomas All Parishioners 

10.30 am    St Joseph Catherine MacMurray RIP 

5th June St Boniface Monday 10.00 am St Joseph Service of Word and Holy Communion 

6th June St Norbert Tuesday 9.30 am St Joseph Augustine and Priscilla Menezes RIP 

7th June 

Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament Wednesday 
9.00 am St Joseph Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Feria 10.00 am Holy Mass Jennifer Williamson’s Intentions 

8th June Feria Thursday 9.30 am Holy Mass Graham Peel RIP 

9th June St Ephraem Friday 
10.00 am Holy Mass Fr James Hannigan RIP 

 Latin Mass No Latin Mass this week 

10th June  Vigil Mass Saturday 4.30 pm St Joseph Melanie McDonald RIP 

11th June 

Solemnity of the Most 

Holy Body and Blood of 

Christ 

Corpus Christi 

Sunday 

9.00 am St Thomas Wellbeing of Patricia Hutton 

10.30 am St Joseph 

All Parishioners especially First Holy 

Communion children, their families and 

friends 

CONFESSION TIMES:         Wednesdays:   9.30-10.00 am         Saturday:   11.30 am-12.00 noon 3.45-4.15 pm 

THIS WEEK’S ROTAS Saturday 3rd June Sunday 4th June 

Welcomers Siobhan and Nick Taylor 
Marie Therese-Goldberg and 

Fran Rhowbotham 

Readers Jennifer Williamson and Joan Burns John Alston and Nuala O’Rourke 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion 
Judy Aitkens and Joan Burns Billy Ivory and Maureen Mildner 

Coffee  Pauline Morton and James Fay 

Flowers Rayna Bone 

Church Cleaning Chris Jones and Phil Boak 

NEXT WEEK’S ROTAS Saturday 10th June Sunday 11th June 

Welcomers Eileen Worrall and Ron Streeter 
Gary Nicolle-Anderiesz and 

Maureen Mildner 

Readers Irene Kearney-Rose and Ron Streeter Brian Moore and Anne de Kremer 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion 
Barbara Black and Eileen Worrall Rachel Lott and Anthony Nguyen 

Coffee  Gary Nicolle-Anderiesz 

Flowers Mair O’Kane 

Church Cleaning Maria Marriott and Eileen Worrall 

Please note: This Church is monitored by CCTV cameras and/or live streaming cameras during Holy Mass. 

Parish Website http://www.stjosephs-oakham.org  

English Martyrs Primary School 
Head Teacher 

Willow Crescent, Oakham 

Alison Chambers 

achambers@englishmartyrs.rutland.sch.uk  

www.englishmartyrs.rutland.sch.uk 

Tel:  01572 722400 

 

Children’s Liturgy Group 
For children up to First Holy 

Communion 
10.30 am Sunday Mass in term time 

Safeguarding Representative 
Maria Marriott 
Maria.MarriottPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Tel:  07513 72555 

Parish Support Group - HELP Rosemarie Duncan Tel:  01572 723873 

House Faith Sharing Groups 
Barbara Black 

Maureen Mildner 

Tel:  01572 724918 

Tel:  01572 756477 

Chair - Parish Pastoral Council Andreas Menzies 
ppcchair@stjosephs-oakham.org 

Tel:  01572 722308 

Parish Newsletter Eileen Worrall eileenworrall@hotmail.com 
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Please pray for the following who are ill:   Colleen Lully, Mary Hurst, Sarah Ennis, Marie-Jeanne Lloyd-Hughes, Philip 
Quinn, Teresa Thompson, Sharon Larkworthy, Janet and Barry Chalmers-Stevens, Fr David Bowler, Annie Welsh, Floss 

Jepson, Joy Widdows, Sally Blythin, Richard Goodger, Jim Whalley,, Fr John Trenchard, Elisabeth Simpson, Florence 
Valentine, Alison Pepperdine. Neil Mackenzie, David Price, Fr Kevin Gradwell, Moira McCormick, Claire Smith, Fiona 

Ruddle, Calum Simpson, John Shortmoor, Joseph Shortmoor, Ita Jones, Michael Dawson, Kevin Gallagher, Nick Reid, 

Margaret & Tom Horn, Fr Stephen Dye, Martin Duncan, Ellen Freer and Denys Hancock.   If you cannot see your loved 
one’s name in this sick list online you need to sign a consent form - please email Maria at rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 

Anniversaries    Francis Morley, Frederick Healey, Don Keating, Harry Healey, Edith Jones, Charlotte Murray, Gladys Flood, 

Catherine Lake, John Rathbone, Adeliya Parker, John Burke, Mary Burke, Christopher Cook, Albert Needham, William Bailey, 

Margaret Colleran, Joan Neilson, Joseph Bell, Phyllis Hobbs, Marjorie Tomlinson and Paul Grogan 

Last week’s collection 

Collections                                    £212.27 

Planned Giving and Donations     £751.00 

Total                                              £963.27 

Our sincere condolences to the family and friends of our dear parishioner, 

Myra Smith, who died this past week.   Myra received Holy Communion and 

the Sacrament of the Sick a few days before she passed away in the Care 

Home in Ketton.   Please remember her in your prayers.   Eternal rest grant 

unto her O Lord and let perpetual light shine upon her.   May she rest in 

peace.   Amen. 

8 children from our Parish will be making 

their First Holy Communion on the Feast 

of Corpus Christi – 11th June 2023 – 

Please keep them in your prayers - 

Don’t forget to join us for coffee 

after Holy Mass on Wednesday  

and Sunday. 

Children’s Liturgy    There will be no Children's Liturgy for the following 

three Sundays as it is half-term, followed by First Holy Communion.   

Children's Liturgy will resume on 18th June. 

Bible Alive   ‘ Man does not live by bread alone but every word that comes from the mouth of God’ 

To hear what Jesus is saying to us we need to read the Bible.   Bible Alive is a small monthly booklet available in the Church 

porch or by subscription.   Each day there are the readings of the day, followed by a short easy to read reflection which is 

informative and encouraging.   As a trial, pick up a free copy in the Church porch and subsequently place an order.   You will 

very quickly be delighted by your decision! 

Philippines    For the next 3 weeks, there will be a collection for any cotton clothing that can be sent again to the Philippines.   

Children's and adults clothes are desperately needed.   The response last year was wonderful and all the donations arrived 

safely.   If you wish to see them, the school the charity support and the amazing work they do, please look 

at https://www.philippines-schools-project.org/.    If you can help, please leave in Fr Stephen’s porch. Many thanks.  

Leicester Hospital Trust is looking for two full-time enthusiastic and friendly Hospital Chaplains to join our diverse team 

working across the University Hospitals of Leicester NHS Trust (one of the largest trusts in the country), as well as the 

Leicestershire Partnership Trust (with Mental Health and Community Hospital services).   More details, and the application 

form, can be found at: 

www.nhsjobs.com/job/UK/Leicestershire/Leicester/University_Hospitals_Leicester_NHS_Trust/Chaplaincy/Chaplaincy-

v4993872.   For an informal chat, please speak with Ed Pike, Chaplaincy Team Leader (and a practising Catholic), on 0116 

258 5487. 

This year marks the 650th anniversary of Julian of Norwich’s ‘Revelations of Divine love,’ as relevant today as they were 

then.   On Saturday 17th June from 10.3 0am- 4.00 pm, a Quiet Day reflecting on her Wisdom will be held at the Diocesan 

Centre, Mornington Crescent, Mackworth, Derby, DE22 4BD.   Tea and coffee provided, please bring a packed lunch.   A 

donation of £10 (or whatever you can afford) is asked.   To book, email the Presentation Sisters at warsoppbvm@yahoo.com 

or telephone 01623 845091 

An opportunity has arisen within the University of Loughborough Chaplaincy for a University Lead Chaplain. 

Loughborough University Chaplaincy is a multi faith chaplaincy covering both the East Midlands and London campuses 

where all faiths are supported and encouraged.   This is a full-time role and you will be at the heart of shaping the future role 

and function of the Chaplaincy.   There is an opportunity to take a well established team and together explore current best 

practice and then define it in fresh and innovative ways for the University and for the Higher Education sector.   For more 

information, contact Neil Budworth on 01509 222180 or n.budworth@lboro.ac.uk   The closing date for applications is 25th 

June and the salary is £34k-£44k. 

English Martyrs School News 

Coffee Morning for parents, pre-school children, members of the parish and all visitors.   Everyone is welcome!   Last 

Friday of the month term time at  9.15 am.   Do pop in and see us and bring your friends! 

Celebration Assembly:  Every Friday at 2.30 pm in school.   All members of the parish are invited to this event.   We would 

love to see you and welcome you to our school. 

We are also collecting items for the local food bank at school.   You can support us by dropping off any food items at school.  

Thank you for all your support. 

Mass Intentions  If you wish to have a Mass said for anyone living or deceased, please contact Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 

Our Sick List    If you would like someone to be added to the Sick Parishioners list, please contact Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 

Please note:    Any cheques made out to the Parish should read St. Joseph’s Oakham RCP.   Thank you. 
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Book of Remembrance    This is an ongoing project, so if you wish to have the names of loved ones inscribed in our book, 

please contact Maria at rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 

Planned Giving Scheme - Envelope holders    If you wish to contribute via the parish bank account, please contact Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk    Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

Facebook    Don’t forget St Joseph’s has a Facebook page on which future events can be advertised, members can be alerted 

to, for example, changes in service times, and ideas can be put forward.    If you would like to join, please email Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 
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